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The City of Keizer strongly supports HB 4127A.   

 

Improving accountabil i ty, creating greater transparency, and 

providing better service to our citizens is an imperative part of good 

government.  

 

The current Qual ification-Based Selection process is important, yet is 

cumbersome and difficul t to properly administer.  The proposed rules 

would provide better accountabil i ty and access, while also 

providing more tools for local governments to use. 

 

We urge your support of these proposed changes.  

 

Respectful ly, 

 

 

 

Chris Eppley, 

City Manager, City of Keizer.  

Phone: (503) 856-3440  Fax: (503) 390-8288 

930 Chemawa Rd. N.E.  P.O. Box 21000  Keizer, OR 97307-1000 


